
 
 

Dear 

Ing. Com. Eliana Valeria Villegas Acevedo 

Erika Jadira Romero Cárdenas  

 

We are delighted to inform you that the paper "LA CONTRATACIÓN 

PÚBLICA Y SU INCIDENCIA EN EL FOMENTO DE LA PRODUCCIÓN 

DE LAS PYMES MANUFACTURERAS DE LA PROVINCIA DEL 

GUAYAS-ECUADOR" has been reviewed by the ESJ International Editorial 

Team. 

 

The paper fulfills all of the "ESJ" standards and is also compatible with other 

articles in March edition vol.15, No.8. Your article will be published in "ESJ" 

March 2019 edition which will be published at the end of March on our website. 

 

Hard copies of the journal will be dispatched to your address by regular post 

within 20 days after the online publication. 

 
We are looking forward to your new papers in ESJ. 
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